
STUDENT BULLETIN

April lit, 1

There will be a Missionary Council meeting next 
Thursday morning at 6:1(5.

Next week April 20-2U will be registration for 
the All-School Banquet which is May There 
will be someone in the student lounge of the 
S.U.B# every morning that week for registration 
so please get it taken care of as soon as pos­
sible. Thank youl

The library is experiencing some difficulty with 
books being removed without being properly 
checked out. Any material that is used any 
place other than the library itself is to be 
properly checked out*


